
Why We Are Unable to “Ship”
While UPS will transport most of the smaller items we offer, the
polycarbonate sheets we sell (even the smallest ones) are too large
(dimensionally) for them to carry. The only way these rigid polycarbonate
sheets can safely be transported is by LTL (Less-Than-Truckload) motor
freight lines (trucks). In order for that to happen the material must be
stacked and strapped onto heavy wooden pallets to protect them from
in-transit damage. We have no ability to either construct or handle these
heavy wooden pallets as we have neither a dock nor a forklift. That,
compounded with the fact that most customers also don’t have forklifts or
docks to off-load these pallets from the truck, makes shipping the material
impossible for us. We DO offer a local delivery service for destinations
within 150 miles of our Wildwood warehouse, but the only other
alternative is for customers to travel to our facility with vehicles capable
of holding the largest sheets being ordered and receiving them at our
warehouse.

Customers placing LARGE orders (20 or more full sheets) MAY be eligible
to have their polycarbonate shipped directly to them from the factory in
Wisconsin. LTL freight charges from Wisconsin can be fairly high, but we
(since we are not using any of our own inventory) typically contribute a
portion of that cost in the form of a discount. If your request for quote is
for a substantial quantity of full sheets and you are outside of our 150 mile
local delivery radius, your quote will be prepared as a drop-ship when
returned to you. Thank you for your interest in our products.


